
2/9/2022 
 

  

Chairman Smith and members of the House Taxation Committee 

  

I am writing in support of HB 2571 which would allow for a trade-in allowance when selling any buying a 
different motor vehicle within 180 days. 

  

Amy & I fully support bill HB2571.  We are also from Missouri and sell our automobiles to Kansas 
individuals before purchasing a new car and miss receiving the tax credit.  It would be nice to get that tax 
credit on our next vehicle purchase.   

 
 
We appreciate your drive for this bill and Carl Turner drafting and presenting bill HB2571 to the Kansas 
State Legislature. 
 
 
Thank you and look forward to this bill passing. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Jeff Wilson & Amy Espey-Wilson 
6200 W 138th Terr 
Overland Park, KS 66209 

  

 


